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As a tax paying, voting lifelong resident and sportsman of the state of Oregon I urge 

you to oppose the beaver trapping ban. It undermines the scientific managment of 

our state agency and is one more freedom that is the state is trying to take away from 

its residents. This country was discovered and founded by trapping and trappers. 

Please do not take away this freedom. Let science do the work. If the population of 

beavers and fur bearers start to dwindle then we can explore other management 

plans. 

 

Thank you, 

Jason sherman 


